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Parent/Guardian 

Our ref: SN/AW 

Your ref:  

If calling ask for:  

Phone: 01698 454475 

Date: 9 October 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Head Teacher – St John the Baptist Primary School 
 
I write to inform you that following a rigorous recruitment process, Mrs Catherine Currie, currently 
Head Teacher at Our Lady and St Anne’s Primary School has been appointed as Head Teacher of St 
John the Baptist Primary School.  
 
I would like to express my sincere thanks to the representatives of the Parent Council and the Parish 
who worked so effectively in partnership with the South Lanarkshire Council team throughout the 
selection process. 
 
I know that parents and carers will enjoy a happy and productive relationship with the school under 
Mrs Currie’s leadership. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Stewart Nicolson 
Head of Education (Hamilton) Area 

 
 


